Felisha Anderson

“

From: Keri Green

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 8:31 AM

To: ARCHIVALRECORDS

Subject: FW: New form entry is submitted - Park Reservation Form - Mobile
Good morning,

Please see the email below from Kathi Hadden regarding a B.Park reservation.
Respectfully,

Keri E. Green

Commission Executive Assistant

Baldwin County Commission

22251 Palmer Street

Robertsdale, Alabama 36567

®ollice: 251-972-8555 ®fax: 251-972-8503

>4 email: kegreen@baldwincountyal.gov

Click here for the Baldwin County Commission Website

From: Kathi HADDEN <k8dgr861@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 5:25 PM

To: Keri Green <KEGREEN @baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: Re: New form entry is submitted - Park Reservation Form - Mobhile

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Again a Pack 321 would like to reserve Bicentennial Park the first weekend in November for our annual Raingutter
regatta races, first Campout and first community service project to cleanup park . Please let me know what protocol is
now . Thanks Cubmaster Kathi 615-428-7503

Sent from my iPhone

OnJul 3, 2019, at 11:57 AM, Kate Hadden <k8dgr861@yahoo.com> wrote:

Yes ma’'am we always do the park cleanup and also we retire flags at our campfire meeting as well .
Hope this will cover the fees if not let me know and thank you so much ! We always look forward to
staying at Bicentennial!

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Wednesday, July 3, 2019, 11:46 AM, Keri Green <KEGREEN@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Ms. Hadden:



I wanted to reach out to you to let you know that we have received your request. We
have reached out to our Archives Department, as we are in the process of changing our
reservation processes and Archives and History will be handling all future reservations
for Bicentennial Park and we are coordinating reservations with them.

Just to let you know, usage fees are per day, however, Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts in the
past, with Commission approval, have done service projects at Bicentennial Park to
cover fees. If this is something you would like to consider for your pack, please let us
know and we can ask if the Commission will waive the fees if the Cub Scouts plantodo a
service project for the park. If this is something you would like to do, please let us know
the service project the pack plans to do, and we will submit the request to the
Commission for approval at an upcoming Commission Meeting.

I will let you know as soon as possible once | hear from the Archives and History
Department regarding your requested date.

Thank you,

Keri Green

Administrative Support Specialist 111
Baldwin County Commission

22251 Palmer Street

Robertsdale, Alabama 36567

B office: 251-972-8555 B fax: 251-972-8503

<4 email: kegreen@baldwincountyal.gov

Click here for the Baldwin County Commission Website

From: bccwebmaster@baldwincountyal.gov
[mailto:bccwebmaster @baldwincountyal.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 10:26 AM




